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MARKET DEEPING 

Neighbourhood Policing Team 

 

 

YOUR LOCAL TEAM 
MarketDeeping&Uffington@lincs.police.uk 

  

PC Claire Wilson PCSO Rowena Everitt 

 

FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

If there are any events coming up that you would 

like us to attend then please get in touch. PCSO 

Everitt continues to carry out a mixture of vehicle, 

cycle and foot patrols of the area and is happy to 

stop and answer any questions people may have.  

 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 

look at recent crime statistics to shape the things 

we will concentrate on for the next three months. 

During September this priority will be reviewed. 

Our current priority is: 

Inappropriate vehicle use on Northfields 

Industrial Estate 

If you have any issues that you feel need to be 
considered at the next quarterly priorities meeting 
then please let us know. 

 
 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

ASB 

The number of ASB incidents reported to us has 

remained much lower than we would have expected 

for the time of year.  

The parish council have been made aware of ASB 

on East End Park, but this has not been reported by 

any residents to police. Any resident affected by 

ASB should report to police either by calling 101 or 

via our online reporting page. These reports help 

identify where patrols need to be targeted and also 

helps us to determine our neighbourhood priority 

each quarter. 

Vehicle ASB 

There has only been one report of vehicle ASB on 

the industrial estate during August. Officers 

attended promptly, but on arrival there was no 

inappropriate behaviour being displayed. 

Robbery 

There was a Robbery carried out at the bookmakers 

in Market Deeping on 25th August. Thanks to all the 

members of the public who contacted us with 

information, officers were able to apprehend the 

suspect very quickly. 

 


